Estabrook, Richard

From: Moore, Robin E CIV USARMY CESAJ (USA) <Robin.E.Moore@usace.army.mil>

Sent: Thursday, April 1, 2021 9:37 AM

To: Luedike, Benny

Cc: Carey, Brad J CIV USARMY CESAJ (USA); Estabrook, Richard; Yates, Brian; Leblanc, Franck L
Subject: RE: NFRC 161kV Transmission - Supplemental CRAS Reports Comments/Approval

Caution - External Email (robin.e.moore@usace.army.mil)

Report this Email  Quick response  Emergency response  Tips

Hi Benny,

My review of those reports was completed when | sent my determination of effects (DOE) letters to the STOF on 3/5/21
requesting their review. The Corps concurred with all the work and recommendations in those reports. The STOF's
subsequent concurrence with the Corps' DOE letters was received on 3/19/2021. Larry (Poarch Creek) had already
submitted review/concurrence letters to the Corps for those reports on 3/5/21 having received them directly.

It was my understanding based upon verbal discussions that each party to the PA would be reviewing the extra work
submittals as they are received, for the sake of timeliness. However, | may have been mistaken as SHPO was apparently
waiting on the Corps DOE letters prior to beginning their review of the reports. This, of course, is what is specified in the
PA, but | was under the assumption that the verbal discussions implied the reports would be reviewed asap regardless of
the DOE letter from the Corps. This is why the additional survey reports have not been fully reviewed by the SHPO at
this point. The SHPO has now received a DOE letter from us.

All that being said, all other testing management summaries are on time following the PA specifications.

Robin E. Moore, MA/RPA
Archaeologist, Regulatory Division
USACE, Jacksonville District

904 232-3270 (office)

Teleworking until further notice

From: Luedike, Benny <Benny.Luedike @fpl.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 5:24 PM

To: Moore, Robin E CIV USARMY CESAJ (USA) <Robin.E.Moore@usace.army.mil>

Cc: Carey, Brad J CIV USARMY CESAJ (USA) <Brad.).Carey@usace.army.mil>; Estabrook, Richard
<Richard.Estabrook@nexteraenergy.com>; Yates, Brian <Brian.Yates@fpl.com>; Leblanc, Franck L
<Franck.L.Leblanc@fpl.com>

Subject: [Non-DoD Source] NFRC 161kV Transmission - Supplemental CRAS Reports Comments/Approval

Hi Robin. We hope everything worked out well with your personal matter yesterday.

Related to the NFRC project, our primary interest at the moment is knowing an estimated date as to when you believe
final approval of the three addendum CRAS reports will be provided.
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We understand your coordination is complete with the Tribes and DHR and would like to know your thoughts on when
your review will be competed.

Thank You,

Benny Luedike

Environmental Manager

FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

Environmental Services | Power Delivery Operations & Construction
OFFICE: 561-904-3730; MOBILE: 561-339-9783

Benny.Luedike@FPL.com <mailto:Benny.Luedike @FPL.com>
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